
 

 

 
 
 
November 15, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: ALL NATIONAL CLINICAL TRIALS NETWORK (NCTN) MEMBERS AND NCORP 

COMPONENTS AND SUBCOMPONENTS 
 
 
FROM: SWOG Operations Office (E-mail:  protocols@swog.org)  
 
 
RE: SWOG Biospecimen Bank – Leukemia Division (Lab #200) Updated Address 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM  

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites that the SWOG Biospecimen Bank – Leukemia 
Division (Lab #200) is moving to a different building on the Nationwide Children’s Hospital campus.   
 
Effective Monday, November 4, 2019, specimens previously shipped to 575 Children’s Crossroads, will 
now be shipped to the new address listed below.  The street address, room number, fax number, and zip 
code will all change.  Please update your records to reflect the new shipping information.  Changes are 
bolded below: 
 

SWOG Biospecimen Bank 
Leukemia Division 
Nationwide Children’s Hospital 
700 Children’s Drive, C0825 
Columbus, OH 43205 

 
Phone: (614) 722-2866 
Fax: (614) 722-2856 
Email:  MGLab@nationwidechildrens.org 
 

If you have any questions regarding this change, please call the laboratory at 614-722-2866. 
 
This memorandum serves to notify the NCI and SWOG Statistics and Data Management Center. 
 
cc: PROTOCOL & INFORMATION OFFICE 


